
 

 

 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening Thursday 20 October 2022  4pm-7pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to invite you and your child to their first Y7 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 20th 
October 2022. We know the transition from primary school can be a difficult one for both parents and 
students alike. This Parents’ Evening is designed as part of our transition programme and is in our 
calendar to allow you the opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers, and discuss their 
first half term at Scalby. We want to give you a very early opportunity to meet the teachers of your 
child.  
 
At these meetings you will have an opportunity to receive feedback on how your child has settled in, 
and a brief review of the progress your child is making in their individual subjects.  It also an 
opportunity for you to ask questions too.  Appointments are limited to 5 minutes per teacher, with 
each parent able to book a maximum of 8 appointments. 
 
All bookings are made online using our school booking system which can be found using the following 
link, https://scalbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/,  
 
To log in, just follow the instructions and enter your details and that of your child.  The system will be 
live for booking on Monday 10th October at 5pm and close at 5pm on Friday 14th October. 
Appointments are first come first served.  
 
Your views as parents are very important to us and I would be grateful if you could complete a parental 
questionnaire which will be available on the night of the Parents Evening. 
 
Of course, contact with teachers at Scalby is never limited to parents’ evenings; we are dedicated to 
supporting your child now, and over their next five years with us at Scalby. Should you have any 
questions, or need any further support don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Philliskirk 
 
Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievement and Standards  

 

https://scalbyschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/

